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Ref: KAd







                  3rd May 2019

Dear Parent,






Admission to Sacred Heart September 2019

Please find amended information for the Year 6 Parents Information Meeting, which will take place on Thursday, 13th June at 6.00pm at Lower Site not Tuesday as originally stated.
Apologies for any confusion this may have caused. 

Yours sincerely

Kate Adams

          Office Manager/Admissions Officer

                  Caring and achieving excellence within a Christian community

